
14. GENERATIONS IN THE PARK

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  Advocacy 6.1.text.47

The purpose of this report is to nominate a representative from the Board onto a team
that is to look at “Generations in the Park”.

The concept resulted from a meeting called by the Mayor on 14 May, following which
Councillors Carole Evans and Sally Thompson were tasked with forming such a team.

Notes from the meeting have been circulated to members separately.

Recommendation: That a Community Board member be elected on to the team to look at
“Generations in the Park”.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That Myra Barry be appointed to this team.


